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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Sohail Laghari <lagharisohail009@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 1:28 PM
To: Sundas Tariq; Hina Qureshi
Subject: Issue warning letter/Showcase to Muntazir mehdi

Aoa madam 
 

Hope you are good!!! 
 
 
It is inform you that kindly issue warning letter/Showcase to safety warden Muntazir mehdi(12645511-AL 
HAMD FILLING STATION) for leave without informing the supervisor today and mark him absent today 
04/03/2023.His paid leaves are completed from this QUARTER and he already know that. 
 
It’s non professional way to perform his duties without intimidating the offical. 
 
Without informing supervisor taking leave for sick or not feeling well is not meaningful for us just because his 
actions. 
 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 
Best Regards  
Sohail Ahmed  
B/R straddling project  
Nawabshah Territory  


